From:
 Wood, Simon

 To:
 Norfolk Boreas

 Subject:
 Norfolk Boreas ExQ3

 Date:
 26 March 2020 15:00:22

Attachments: image001.pnq

Dear Sir

I am writing in response to the round of written questions and requests for examination issued by the Examining Authority on 23rd March 2020.

It is noted that the deadline for responses is Deadline 7 i.e. 31^{st} March 2020.

Given the current situation it is requested that there be an extension to this timeframe to the end of April 2020

It is also considered that it would be appropriate to extend the Examination period by at least three months to allow all parties extra time / flexibility in responding to any further questions from the Examining Authority and resolving any outstanding matters. This extra time is needed given the potential resource uncertainties for Local Authorities caused by the current CORVID 19 outbreak.

Yours sincerely

Simon

Simon Wood

Director of Planning and Building Control

Breckland Council, Elizabeth House, Walpole Loke, Dereham, Norfolk, NR19 1EE

Tel: 01362 656870 **DD**I: 01362 656805

E-Mail: simon.wood@breckland.gov.uk **Website**: www.breckland.gov.uk





Email disclaimer:

The information contained in this email is confidential and intended only for the person or organisation to which it is addressed. If you have received it by mistake, please disregard and notify the sender immediately. Unauthorised disclosure or use of such information may be a breach of legislation or confidentiality and the content may be legally privileged. Any improper dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this email is strictly prohibited. Emails sent from and received by employees of Breckland District Council may be monitored. They may also be disclosed to other people under legislation, particularly the Freedom of Information Act 2000, GDPR, the Data Protection Act 2018 and the Environmental Information Regulations 2004. If you have contacted the Council for a service any personal data you share will be used to help you access its services, or to answer your enquiry in line with our Privacy Policy. For full details of your rights please visit our website at www.breckland.gov.uk. Unless this email relates to Breckland District Council business it will be regarded by the Council as personal and will not be authorised by or sent on behalf of the Council.